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                                                                                                                       November 26, 2019 

 

 PUBLIC RELEASE                     
 

  

Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE) 

Office of School and Community Nutrition Programs (OSCNP) 

 

 

This notice is to announce that MSDE-OSCNP has submitted a waiver request to the United States 

Department of Agriculture (USDA) for the regulation found at 7 CFR 225.6(d)(1)(iv).  

 

If approved, the waiver would allow Maryland’s participating Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) 

agencies to serve SFSP meals at school sites during unanticipated school closures.  

 

For additional information, contact the Department of Food & Nutrition Services at 410-767-0219. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


